
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Follow-up letter for protest under DENR CASE no. M-27-22-L, ADR Case No.
2022-1700000-0953
1 message

Harima Kenji <gie_gaps@yahoo.com> Tue, May 23, 2023 at 1:28 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "denr4blegal@gmail.com" <denr4blegal@gmail.com>

Good Day,

I would like to follow up the status of my documents with Document Tracking Number  E-2023-102019.

On Thursday, April 27, 2023 at 07:13:34 PM GMT+8, Harima Kenji <gie_gaps@yahoo.com> wrote:

Good evening!

I'm Dante C. Gapulao of Puerto Princesa City, I am sending herewith my letter with attachments to
Ma'am Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV, Regional Executive Director, DENR MIMAROPA Region. I
have send also this letter thru registered mail at Post Office Puerto Princesa City.

This is in connection with my protest under DENR CASE no. M-27-22-L, ADR Case No. 2022-
1700000-0953.

Thank you and God Bless!

mailto:gie_gaps@yahoo.com

